
 
 

Our Mission: To enhance the quality of life for our members through effective, safe, and innovative solutions. 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 
 

3515 11th St. East, Glencoe, MN 55336 

Phone: (320) 864-3148 | 800-494-6272 

www.mcleodcoop.com 

Dear Coop Member, 

 

 

McLeod Cooperative Power Association’s Operation Round Up (ORU) Program is an “opt-out” program. This 

means that members must inform us that they would like to opt-out of our ORU program. Otherwise, they will 

be automatically enrolled into the program. The information below explains the program as well as provides 

instructions for opting out of the program if you decide to do so.   

 

The ORU program operates under a local board of trustees. Funds are distributed once a year utilizing an 

application process with donations made to local organizations throughout our service territory. Local groups 

receiving past donations include fire departments, ambulance services, food shelves, school programs, animal 

shelters, preschools, and veteran organizations.  

 

ORU participants have their monthly bills rounded up to the next dollar. For example, say your monthly bill total 

is $96.76. Your bill would be rounded up to $97.00 with the extra 24 cents contributed to ORU. If electing to 

participate, no action is needed as bills will begin to be rounded on your first billing statement. 

 

If you would prefer not to participate, please complete the form below.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

McLeod Co-op Power – Operation Round Up Opt-Out Form 

Name:         Phone Number:     

Address:        Account#_______    

 

Signature:         

 

*By signing this form, I have made the decision to opt-out of the MCPA Operation Round Up Program.  

Return completed form to – MCPA, 3515 11th Street East, Glencoe, MN 55336 


